
 
 

 
 
 
 

Housing Broward Master Plan Informational Sessions 
 

Please join representatives from Broward County, the Jorge M. Pérez FIU Metropolitan Center 
and the Coordinating Council of Broward to learn more about how you can engage on the 
upcoming 10-Year Affordable Housing Master Plan. This plan will be used to continue 
to address the county’s growing affordable housing crisis.  
 

Upcoming Sessions: 
*IN PERSON* December 2nd 9:30 at the Hollywood Chamber of Commerce Click here to RSVP  
*IN PERSON*  December  5th  9am at the Fort Lauderdale Chamber of Commerce Click here to 

RSVP 
December 14th 9am Virtual Session Click here to RSVP 

 
Questions, Comments or Concerns please email Sandra Einhorn sandra@npobroward.org  

 
 
Fundamental Guiding Principles of the Housing Broward plan  
 

• People of all income levels, in all of Broward’s communities, should have a range of housing options and 
should have access to quality, affordable housing.  

• Broward’s future prosperity and economic vitality is tied to its ability to house its workforce. The plan 
requires creative and flexible approaches advanced by a diverse set of partners.  

• There is no silver bullet that will solve this problem, and a one size fits all approach will not work.  
• Private-sector investment and involvement is a critical component of building the market and providing 

affordable housing in all types of neighborhoods.  
• Public investments in housing should be strategically focused to achieve particular goals and to attract 

the maximum amount of private investment.  
• Increasing the capacity and production of dedicated non-profit housing organizations,  

including community development corporations and community land trusts, is essential for program 
delivery.  

• Communication and coordination among all stakeholders that connect residents to afford- able and 
supportive housing is essential to a successful housing strategy.  

	

	

	

	


